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Email sent home 8th September 2020
Dear Parent

I am writing to inform you that there is to be an election of Parent Governors.  The governing body, when it is complete, will be made up of twelve Governors of which four will be elected by the parents. There are currently three parent governor places to be filled.

School governors play an important role in leading our school and they set the strategic vision and direction, approve the budget and hold the senior leadership team to account.

Governors normally attend 2 - 3 meetings in the evening each term. Meetings take place in school and will usually start around 6.00pm. Governors read and comment on various reports produced by the school and occasionally visit the school to see first-hand evidence of the impact of their work. 

Being part of a governing board will give you experience of working at a strategic level and the opportunity to learn and practise skills which have a direct relevance to employers such as strategic leadership, budget control, data analysis, staff recruitment, problem solving and effective team working.

Being a school governor is a challenging but hugely rewarding role. It will give you the chance to make a real difference to the children and their families at Roecliffe and to give something back to the Roecliffe school community.

If this role is of interest to you please take a look at the attached documents and return your nomination and declaration before 9.00am on Friday 25th September 2020.

Kind regards

Mrs Briggs

Roecliffe Church of England Primary School


Roecliffe, Boroughbridge, York, 


North Yorkshire. YO51 9LY


Tel: 01423 322302
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